cacners visit ine miadaile scnool auring e aay ana an evening parent meeung 1s neia in
the spring.

The Local Education Agency (LEA) and Snapfinger Elementary will make every effort to
provide written and verbal translation for our ESOL Parents. Teachers, School
Counselors, Psychologists and Social Workers will provide services and support to
parents of homeless students as well as Special Education Students. Additionally, parents
with disabilities will be provided with accommodations based on their needs. Our
building is handicapped accessible. A special workshop has been planned to make
parents aware of the services available to help meet the needs of our students.

Through various means of advertisements (flyers and school website etc.), parents will be
informed of the purpose and existence of the Snapfinger Parent Center (Snappy Town)
and The Region 5 Family Engagement Center, as well as the DeKalb County School
District and the resources, training, information and support available to them.
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